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Dear Parents 
 
As we near the end of another busy term it is lovely to reflect on 
everything that has been achieved over the last term. Reading the 
pages in the newsletter, written by the team leaders for each year 
group, just shows how hard the children have worked and what  
wonderful learning experiences they have been given. Our aim is to develop the 'whole 
child' which I'm sure you will agree has been achieved by everything the children have 
been involved in this year. 
 
It was wonderful to see the children perform their Christmas concerts so 
well over the last week or so and I know how much you all enjoyed watching 
the performances. The children really are a credit to their families and our 
school.  
 
I would like to give my sincerest thanks to all the staff who work so hard every day 
with the children to ensure their day at school is successful and happy with wonderful 
learning activities to engage and inspire. Thank-you also to all of our staff who don't 
work directly with children but who work tirelessly behind the scenes to ensure our 
school runs effectively.    
 
I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to our hard-working PTA 
who have organised some super events this academic year, raising funds for our school 
that enable us to provide further enrichment activities and resources for the  
children. We look forward to more events throughout 2023. 
 
Thank you to all the families for all of their support over the last term and I wish you 
all a very Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year. I look forward to seeing you all 
on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 
 
Mrs Forshew 
Headteacher 

Be kind, be fair, be safe whilst learning together to be the best we can.   



 

 
 
 
 

Our whole school attendance target for year 2022—2023 is 96% 
Whole School Attendance from 1st Nov — 16th Dec 91.3% 

Check our figures to see how we are doing! 
Please report a child’s absence from school by sending us a message on MyEd or telephone the school 
on 02476 392236 and press 1 to leave a message for the office before 9.30 am.  
 
School Year group doors open between 8.45 am and 8.55 am and children can go into school between 
these times for registration at 8.55 am. Please make sure your child is on time for school. If they 
arrive after 8.55 am they will need to come via the main school office entrance. Children arriving 
after this time will receive a late mark. Please help us to achieve our target! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monty has/will be spending the week with the 
winning classrooms!
  
    

   
 
 
 

Snow Flake has/will be spending the week with the winning classrooms! 

18/11/22-24/11/22   

RDD 92.3%  RHa 92.3% RIr 88.0% 

1VH 96.3% 1Fu 90.7% 1Lo 95.3% 

2Ev 97.0%   Best Class 2Co 92.3% 2McG 87.6%  

25/11/22-01/12/22   

RDD 95.3%  RHa 92.3% RIr 87.0% 

1VH 96.0% 1Fu 94.3% 1Lo 95.7% 

2Ev 96.7%   Best Class 2Co 94.3% 2McG 94.8%  

02/12/22-08/12/22   

RDD 87.7%  Best Class RHa 82.7% RIr 87.7%   Best Class 

1VH 82.0% 1Fu 83.0% 1Lo 85.0% 

2Ev 84.0% 2Co 83.0% 2McG 86.9%  

09/12/22-15/12/22   

RDD 92.7%  RHa 89.7% RIr 85.0% 

1VH 91.7% 1Fu 88.7% 1Lo 87.3% 

2Ev 93.1% 2Co 87.3% 2McG 93.3% Best Class 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TOP ATTENDANCE WINNER — 1VH 
Well done to 1VH for having the best attendance this 
half term, they have WON a Movie afternoon as a  
reward!!  Enjoy!! 

Date Best Class 

18/11-24/11 1Lo 

25/11-01/12 1Lo 

02/12-08/12 RIr 

09/12-15/12 2Ev 





















 
Warwickshire's Family Information Service is an excellent service for families living in  
Warwickshire. They have lots of advice and guidance on a wide range of issues. They are on 
Twitter, have a facebook page and lots of information on their website. On their website there 
is also the option to sign up to their monthly newsletter. For further information please visit 
their website fis@warwickshire.gov.uk. They have also just set up a new freephone number 
which is 0800 408 1558.  

Children late for school  
 
It is important that your child is on time for school each day.  
Registration is at 8.55 am and children must be in their class by this  
time to get their mark.  
 
Year group doors are open between 8.45 am and 8.55 am when children can come into  
school via their year group doors.   
 
Year group doors will be locked promptly at 8.55 am in order for the school day to begin. 
If you arrive after this time you will need to go via the main school office entrance 
where your child will get a late mark.  
 
If your child is late you will be asked to provide a reason for lateness.  
  
Some children have been arriving late regularly for school, this means that they are  
missing the start of the school day and if children are in school for the start of the day 
and for when the register is taken it helps them to start off the day ready to learn and 
feel comfortable in knowing the routine of what is happening during the school day.  
Many children tell us they don’t like being late and wish they could arrive at the same 
time as their friends.  
 
Parents of children that come to school late will be sent a letter and may be asked to 
come into school for a meeting with Miss Telford.   
  
 



If a MyEd app user hasn't opened the app for more than a 
month they will become inactive. Being inactive does not stop 
the user from using the app, it just means that in-app  
messages cannot be sent to that user and MyEd will revert to 
sending SMS messages. Once the user reopens the MyEd app 
they'll become active again and start receiving in-app  
messages.  

Year R Vision Screening  
Please return slip to the school office only if you want to opt out.  



PTA News  

 
Thank you to everyone who came to the Christmas Fayre.  
We raised a fantastic £1400.                   
 
Thank you to everyone who helped on the day.  
Your help is much appreciated.   
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and wish 
you all a very Happy Christmas.   
 
 
 
 
 

Admissions into school for Reception in September 2023   
 
For children born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019.   
 
                                              and 
 
Year 2 transfer to Junior School in September 2023  
 
 
You must apply for Reception and Junior School places by 5pm on 15th January 2023.  
 
Please apply at - 
 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/homepage/421/applying-for-a-primary-school-place 
 
More information is available on the Warwickshire Admissions website including  
details of how to apply for a place. You will need to attach a copy of your proof of 
address eg current Council Tax Bill.   

Our Pupils of the Week! 
A pupil from each class is chosen by a teacher each week as ‘pupil of the week’ for 
eg doing good work. 
 

 
 

 
 25/11/22 9/12/22 

Reception Eden N, Kaiden B, 
Ekam S 

Esmai B, Effie F, 
Lily W 

Year 1 Freddie B, Phoebe P, 
Viththagi 

Jovan M, Penny R, 
Freddie W 

Year 2 Leila G, Harper-
Rose, Greyson 

Anu N, Eva W, 
Aaliyah S 



Upcoming Events 
 
Friday 16th December - We break up for Christmas holiday.  
Tuesday 3rd January  - Designated staff training day - school closed to 
children.  
Wednesday 4th January - Children return to school.  
 
Friday 27th January - PTA Non-uniform day.  
Friday 3rd February - PTA Quiz Night. 
Monday 13th February - PTA Movie Night - Year 1 and Year 2.   From 3 pm to 4.30 pm.  
Tuesday 14th February - 2Co Class Assembly 9 am.  
Wednesday 15th February - 1Fu Class Assembly 9 am.  
Thursday 16th February - 1Lo Class Assembly 9 am.   
 
Friday 17th February - We break up for half term.  
Monday 27th February - Children return to school.  

Nathaniel Newton Infant School 

Victoria Road 

Hartshill    

Nuneaton    

CV10 0LS 

Telephone: 02476 392236 

E-mail: admin2029@welearn365.com 

Website: www.nathanielnewton.co.uk 

The designated Safeguarding leaders in this school are Mrs Forshew, Mrs Taroni and Miss 
Telford. If you have any safeguarding concerns please contact them via the school office.  

School Closure Proceedures  
 
 
In the event of school having to close due to bad 
weather or for any other reason, first thing in the 
morning or during the school day.  
 We will send you a MyEd Message. * 
 We will update our website home page to reflect 

this information. 
 We will update our school Facebook page to    

reflect this information. 
 
www.warwickshire.gov.uk/schoolclosures. 
If you log on to this website, it also gives a list of 
school closures.  
 
If you do not get a MyEd message, or see school is 
closed on our website, Facebook page or on the list of 
Warwickshire School Closures, our school and Links will 
be OPEN.)  
 
PLEASE DO NOT TELEPHONE SCHOOL.  
 
* MyEd App Message Service 
The message will go to the first contact on your 
child’s contact sheet and to the mobile number so 
please ensure we have your correct mobile number. 
 
 

 
 
 
We have managed to raise an amazing  
£185.20 for Christmas Jumper Day  
And £219.95 for Children in need. 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/school%20closures


School Lunch Menu  
 
School lunch full menu is available on our website.  
 
           
Week 1 W/c Monday 9/1/23, 30/1.           
                       
                Red               Green          Brown      Blue 

 
 
 Jacket Potato everyday choice of cheese and beans    
      or tuna.  
 
Week 2 W/c Monday 16/1, 6/2/22, 27/2. 

 
Red               Green          Brown      Blue 

 
 
 
Week 3 W/c Monday 2/1/23, 23/1, 13/2, 6/3.  
 
Red               Green          Brown      Blue 

 

Mon 
  

Quorn  
Dippers 

Broccoli and 
Sweetcorn 
Bake.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Tue 
  

Pork  
Meatballs 

Cheese and 
Potato Pie 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Chicken  
soft bap 

Wed 
  

Roast  
Chicken 

Quorn Roast 
 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Tuna Mayo 
soft bap 

Thurs Pasta  
Bolognaise 

Veggie  
Sausage 
Pattie 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Ham 
Sandwich 

Fri Salmon 
Fishcake 

Cheese and 
Tomato 
Pizza 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft Bap 

Mon 
  

Tuna Pasta 
Bake 

Veggie Toad 
in the Hole.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Tue 
  

Beef Grill in a 
Bun.  

Plant Power 
Burger in a 
Bun 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Chicken  
soft bap 

Wed 
  

Roast Pork in 
gravy 

Quorn  
Roast  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Tuna Mayo  
soft bap 

Thur 
  

Chicken Pie  Cheese and 
Onion Pasty 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Ham  
soft bap  

 Fri Breaded fish 
fillet 

Breaded 
Vegetable 
Frittata  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Mon 
  

Cheese and 
Tomato pizza 

Veg Korma.  Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Tue 
  

Pork  
Sausages 

Cheese Style 
Plant Based 
Meat Balls.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Chicken soft 
Bap 

Wed 
  

Roast Beef  Quorn Roast Jacket Potato 
* 

Tuna mayo 
soft bap 

Thur 
  

Chicken  
Fajita Wrap  

Mac ‘n’ 
Cheese.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Ham  
soft bap 

 Fri Breaded fish 
fillet  

Breaded  
Vegetable 
Fingers.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Egg Mayo  
soft bap.  


